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Good morning, UNAN! Today is Friday, July 12th, 2019. 

 This will be my last morning speech at UNAN. Soon I will go back home to 

New York City to be with my dad. I will become an English teacher in a New York 

City high school. Why am I going to teach English in America? Because, New York 

has a lot of immigrants. Immigrants are people who move from their home country to 

a new country. New York is one of the immigrant capitals of the world. There are 

many immigrants who come to New York and do not know how to speak English. 

They need an English teacher, and that’s my job. I love teaching English, and I had 

a lot of fun working with you all here at UNAN. I will never forget my time in Tochigi.  

The new ALT will come in August. His name is Alex, and he is from a place called 

Cornwall in the UK. Thank you, UNAN, for one year of wonderful memories. I wish 

you all the best in your very bright futures. Goodbye, UNAN! 

	
   

  


